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 Jake Hewitt OBJNOT2016/2927/P 04/07/2016  22:38:40 They are still attempting to build a 3rd story onto a mews building that will destroy the character of the 

mews making it a gully.While this application is for 2 floors they are attempting to drive through a 

previous application for 3 floors at a committee this week at town hall. There is something very 

suspicious about how little notice has been given to all the residents locally and how much notice has 

been given. While this two floor application is far better suited to a mews development, they have 

neglected the issue concerning the rear party wall ( who has responsibility for its repair once building is 

completed), the disturbance to their neighbours, the visibility of the solar panels and lack of privacy. 

The neighbours will also lose light to their residential living space.

186 Camden Road
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 Jake Hewitt OBJNOT2016/2927/P 04/07/2016  22:38:40186 Camden Road

 Gary Inniss OBJNOT2016/2927/P 04/07/2016  22:44:55 The impact of the raised 2nd floor to the level of their neighbours roof will impact the light into our 

house. It will negatively affect the light of our residential space. the lounge, hall, 1st floor bathroom 

and rear 1st floor bedroom. There is a party wall to our garden and there will be damage to our tree and 

plants. The character of the original mews will be affected by this box like design which is much worse 

from the rear and will impact the privacy of our garden.
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